
Dear Neighbor, 

Taking care of seniors in our community is important to me. With the New Year 
approaching, I want to remind you to review your Medicare Part D prescription 
plan to ensure it is still the right plan for you. 

Medicare Part D One-on-One Assistance

Open enrollment ends on December 7th. Call now to schedule an appointment 
with a pharmacist!

Please call Senator Boyle’s District Office at (631) 665-2311. 
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